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Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Janice Bradley [jbradley@safetyequipment.org]

Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2009 10:04 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Dan Shipp; David P. Goch; Glucksman, Daniel (CDC safetyequipment.org); Bernard Mishkin; Beverly Gulledge;

Bob Klun ; Bob Weber; Chris Humphrey ; Craig Colton; Dale Kline; Darren Holmes; Don Reycroft ; Ed Woo ;
Edna DeMedeiros; Eric Dzuba; Eric Steindorf ; Ernie Younkins; Gary Dunn; Grant Rowe; Jean Koecher; Jeff
Birkner: Jim Buswell; John Hierbaum; John Vincent; Keith Burns; Keith Fecteau; Luanne Freund; Lynn Feiner;
Marty Lorkowski ; Mike Cowell; Mike Savarin ; Nancy Sabin ; Paige Hilton ; Paul Harris; Phil Lowry ; Randy
Kates ; Tom Hatmaker; Vic DeSantis; Victor Vendetti; VSarkissian@sperianprotection.com; Zane Frund

Subject: Request for Extension
Importance: High

Based on NIOSH’s request for additional cost data of the proposed changes to industry, at the March 23, 2009 public meeting ,
ISEA requests an extension to submit comments to the docket until Oct 9, 2009.

ISEA intends to develop an analysis of the additional costs related to inspections, audits, complaint management,
documentation and document control administration for filtering and air supplies devices.




